
O'Donnell, Arthur J.
6/15/2012 1:11:58 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Smart Grid Pilot proposals

Thanks, Meredith.

Sure next week would be fine. Still trying to get approval up and down the line here.

Arthur

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 1:08 PM 
To: O'Donnell, Arthur J.
Subject: RE: Smart Grid Pilot proposals

Hi Arthur,

Attached is the testimony. I’m sorry for the delay in sending. Would you have time early next 
week for a quick call to follow up on a couple of issues that we discussed last week?

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0323325

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


From: O'Donneil, Arthur J. [mailto:Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 1:04 PM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: RE: Smart Grid Pilot proposals

Hi, Meredith

Although I’m supposed to be on service list, I have not received PG&E’s rebuttal testimony in 
this case due 6/13.

Can you please forward it?

Thanks!

Energy Division

Email: aol@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0323326

mailto:Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:aol@cpuc.ca.gov

